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Proposed regulations withdrawn: Rescission of “moral 

exemption rule” to coverage of certain contraceptive 

services under Affordable Care Act 
 
The U.S. Treasury Department and IRS—along with the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) 
and the Department of Labor—today withdrew proposed regulations that proposed to rescind the “moral 
exemption rule” to required coverage of certain contraceptive services under the “Patient Protection and 
Affordable Care Act” (Pub. L. No. 111-148, March 2010). Read TaxNewsFlash 
 
As of December 23, 2024, the notice of proposed rulemaking that appeared in the Federal Register on 
February 2, 2023, is withdrawn. Read the document 
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